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15 September 2021 

  

United Nations  

New York, NY 10017  

USA  

 

To our stakeholders,  

I write this Grace Letter to request that Technical Assistance to Non-Governmental Organizations 

(TANGO) International, Inc. receive an additional 90-day grace period for submission of our annual 

Communication on Progress (COP) report. We recognize that the COP is a key requirement for 

participation in the UN Global Compact, comprised of a CEO/President statement of continued support 

for the UN Global Compact and a description of practical actions with regard to the Ten Principles, and a 

measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. I confirm that TANGO continues to support the Ten 

Principles of the United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labor, environment, and anti-

corruption.  

The past year (2020-2021) has been an unprecedented time for our company, and indeed the world as the 

COVID-19 pandemic continues. Recently, TANGO’s executive officers have been directly affected by 

COVID-19 causing the need to shift our company’s workload in various ways. We are late in preparing 

and posting our COP report for this reason. 

We hereby ask for an extension period for posting the COP to the UN Global Compact website by 

Tuesday, 14 December 2021. With this communication, we express our intent to make a clear statement 

of this commitment and of our progress in the due time frame.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Tim Frankenberger 

President 


